
 

 

 
Notice to Parents/Guardians of Minors Requesting Unfiltered Internet Access 

 

The Pueblo City-County Library District (PCCLD) uses filtering software to assist in preventing 
access to websites which violate the Children’s Internet Protection Act (CIPA).  All PCCLD 
computers and wireless networks have basic filtering which blocks sites that 
feature pornography, obscene content and images harmful to minors. This filtering software may 
block materials that your child may find useful. 
 
If you wish to give your child permission to request and receive unfiltered Internet Access when 
visiting the library, you may sign an Internet consent form during your next visit with your child.  
Please see a staff member at any location for assistance. 
 
More information about PCCLD’s Internet Access and Wireless Use Policies and Procedures is 
available online at www.pueblolibrary.org. 
 

 


